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St Mary’s
4 Holly Place
Hampstead
London
NU3 6QU
Camden Planning Dept
5 Pancras Square
London N1 4AG 16 March 2015
PLANNIN APPLICATI N: 2015/1032/1 201 P. ADMIRAL’S LOD E
HAMPSTEAD
Dear Sit,

I have written to by the neighbours of M Caspar Berendsen concerning the proposed alterations
to Admiral’s Lodge, Hampstead, his Place of residence.

house and road. I have 00 doubt that whatever is proposed for Admiral’s Lodge will follow the
same principle. He will be acutely aware of the historic significance of the building.

I, therefore, would not object to what is being proposed.

tonsignor Phelim Rowland
Rector
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